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Teva Canada Business Update | Christine Poulin 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
After 4 years leading the Teva organization in Canada, I have decided to pursue new opportunities effective July 26, 2022. I 
extend my deep thanks for your continued support and partnership. 
 
Together we faced unforeseen challenges and numerous achievements. Our team, customers, and stakeholders, have worked 
together in ensuring patients continued to have access to their medications during the pandemic, supported by our Canadian 
manufacturing presence and our primary goal of providing a safe supply to Canadians. I am now pleased to leave the team in 
the capable hands of Michael Sine, who has been promoted to General Manager of Teva Canada.  
 
Michael’s appointment is well earned, as he brings nearly three decades of pharmaceutical experience to this expanded role. 
He has been with Teva for over twenty years with senior management responsibilities spanning Account Management, 
Corporate Accounts and he most recently led Teva Canada’s Sales and Marketing, Generics and OTC business as Vice President. 
Michael is known for his strengths in cross-functional leadership, strategic planning, and market planning which align well to 
our intention to keep customers and patients first.  
 
Sven Dethlefs, Head of North America Commercial for Teva noted, “In addition to his professional background, Michael 
continually brings a spirit of optimism and enthusiasm for the business, colleagues, and customers, and I’m confident he will 
uphold our Mission & Values as he now leads as Country General Manager.” 
 
Teva deeply values all our Canadian partners and I know Michael will continue to be a strong ally and lead for pharmacy and 
the pharmaceutical industry across Canada. 
 
Congratulations Michael, I know I leave Teva poised for great things. 

 
Christine Poulin 
 
 

Message from Teva Canada’s NEW General Manager | Michael Sine 
 
I have had the pleasure of collaborating with Christine for many years and wish her the best as she moves on to new 
experiences.   
 
Having spent decades building relationships with our customers and stakeholders, as well as with our internal teams, I am 
excited to broaden my role at Teva Canada. This new role allows me to continue working closely with the Health Care 
Professional community in Canada but in an expanded capacity. I look forward to what new opportunities await. 
 
It will be a privilege to lead our respected teams as they continue to work together as One Teva across all business units: 
Generics, OTC, Specialty and Biosimilars. These teams are comprised of solid leaders in all functional areas, each with unique 
and extensive industry strengths which create a synergy we leverage to benefit our customers. At our core, our focus remains 
on you, and the patients that rely on our medicines. 
 
Thank you for your partnership and we look forward to continuous progress in 2022 and beyond. 
 

 
 
Michael Sine 


